
Grounds Week begun when Bumblebees 

received this devastating letter: 

We knew there wasn’t a   

moment to lose and so a 

plan was created to prove 

the dastardly Mr H.Orrible 

wrong! 

We collected lots of evidence 

to prove just how special our 

woodland is and presented it 

to Mr H.Orrible in a powerful 

and emotive reply letter. 

 

We don’t think he’ll be trying 

that again any time soon! 


